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The Library is very grateful to the group of Deans for their generous donation and will ensure 
the money will be spent immediately. 
 
The chosen candidate for the Dean of Library Services (Mario plans to change the title to 
Dean of Libraries) is in process.  He plans to make an announcement by next week.  It was a 
unanimous decision from the committee for the chosen candidate. 

 

5. Dean of Library Services Report (Elaine)  
The revitalization of the Library entrance and main floor was celebrated on May 7th,, with 
participants from across SFU and beyond enjoying cake, balloons, and a ribbon cutting. 
 
Videomatica Documentary Collection – It was a complicated negotiation to acquire this 
collection.  The launch for this collection will be on Saturday, May 24, 2014 from 1pm-3pm.  
A question was asked if the collection will be digitized.  According to Patty, this is not 
allowed.  We are only allowed to make 1 copy for preservation purposes. 
 
24/7 Library Opening - The W.A.C. Bennett L
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12. Other Business  

Acknowledgements of Departing Senate Library Committee Members – Mario thanked 
the following committee members for their participation on the Library Senate Committee.  
Their term on the committee will end on May 31, 2014. 

 Michael Everton – Arts and Social Sciences Representative 
 Suzanne Smyth – Education Representative 
 Tom Peacock – Library Staff Member Representative 
 
This is also Mario’s last meeting with the Senate Library Committee.  The committee 
members thanked Mario for his leadership and support. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NEXT MEETING:  

Monday, October 27, 2014 
2:30 pm – 4:00 pm 

Room 7200 
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